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1. MAP testing is finishing up this week.  Students took the web based form for the 

first time this year in preparation for out 1:1 initiative.  Next year, classroom 

teachers will implement the testing.  Results will be presented in May. 

2. Iowa Assessments were sent from the high school last week.  Since the middle 

school received results in less than two weeks, we are expecting results to present 

in May. 

3. The PBIS committee is working weekly on solidifying the first year plan for 

implementation in the fall.  This will be our staff meeting focus for the remainder 

of the semester.  Staff is given input as to rewards, reinforcements, and 

consequences as well as teaching and re-teaching expectations.  The committee 

meets weekly and has put in many hours devising the first year plan.  PBIS 

implementation takes 3 years. 

4. The proposed list for graduation is attached to this board report.  The students 

listed are on track for May graduation pending the successful completion of 

second semester.  

5. Spring activities are in full swing.  The track, golf and trapshooting teams have 

begun competition. 

6. Seniors on IEPs were transitioned on April 8
th

 and will continue again on April 

15th.  The special education staff closes out IEPs and prepares senior students in 

special education for their next steps.  Donna Hejhal with AEA1 and Lewis 

Leitzel with Vocational Rehab are instrumental in these meetings. 

7. The CTE department is attending the NICC advanced manufacturing and STEM 

day on April 15
th

.  They will be connecting to local industry, area teachers, and 

NICC staff to further advance our offering as students prepare for the workplace 

and/or postsecondary education. 
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